
 

 

MONO COUNTY 
ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

BOARD OPENINGS! 

For more information or an application, please contact the Clerk of the Board’s Office at BOS@mono.ca.gov or visit 

our website at https://monocounty.ca.gov/assessment-appeals. 

Eligibility 
Individuals interested in applying must meet the following requirements: 
A minimum of five years’ professional experience within the state of California is 
required in one of the following professions: 
• Certified Public Accountant or Public Accountant 
• Licensed Real Estate Broker 
• Attorney 
• Property Appraiser Certified by 1) a Nationally Recognized Professional 

Organization; 2) the Office of Real Estate Appraisers; or 3) the California State 
Board of Equalization. 

 

TRAINING WILL BE PROVIDED! 
 

Compensation 
Board Members receive a taxable stipend for their attendance as follows: 
• $175 per meeting (typically 8-10 meetings per year, typically 2-4 hours in 

duration) 
• Mileage reimbursement (current IRS standard mileage rate) for travel from 

the Board Member’s residence to the hearing location.  

The County of Mono 
is accepting 

applications to 
fill five Board 

Member 
vacancies on the 

Assessment 
Appeals Board 

(AAB). 
 

The AAB is a quasi-
judicial body which hears 
taxpayer appeals to 
property assessments at 
a public hearing where 
evidence is submitted by 
both parties, the taxpayer 
and the Assessor’s 
Office. The AAB hearing 
process provides 
‘equalization’, or fairness 
of the assessment of a 
property’s value of the 
property in question. 
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